
Special Meeting 

August 24, 2020 

6:00 p.m. 

 

The Board of City Commission of the City of Herington, Kansas met at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. on 

the above date – The following being present: Mayor Urbanek, Commissioner Bell, Commissioner 

Hartman, Commissioner Gares, City Clerk Marcus Hawkes and City Clerk Megan Lawrenz.  

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Public Hearing for the 2021 Budget was opened. Dave Jones of 103 N. 16th expressed concerns 

that money set aside for sidewalks and curbs near the Vietnam Memorial on Broadway. He also 

expressed that in the past some CVB funds were saved to be used for a big purchase in the future   

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Bell, seconded by Mayor Urbanek, to approve the 2021 

City of Herington Budget. Commissioner Gares had concerns about not having the final budget 

from the CVB. He also mentioned the discussion of paying off KDOT loans and moving that money 

to capital improvements and not seeing that in the budget.  Motion carried, 3-1, with Commissioner 

Gares casting the dissenting vote. 

 

 

A motion was made to adjourn by Commissioner Gares, seconded by Commissioner Bell to 

adjourn. Motion carried, all voting “Aye.” 

 

Also present was: Carl Urbanek and David Jones     

 

           

_______________________ 

         Marcus Hawkes, City Clerk 


